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Please do not hesitate to
request a steward to
attend your meeting.  
Employees should invoke
their weingarten rights
when attending any
meeting that could
potentially lead to
disciplinary action 

Bottom line............. AWOL should never
be issued as a form of disciplinary
action.  
Using AWOL as a punitive measure
decreases morale and productivity.  
Before making an employee AWOL,
investigate thoroughly.  This includes
checking whether the employee
attempted to notify the supervisor
and if there are any extenuating
circumstances.  For more information,
reach out to 910afge@910afge.org

All merchandise and tickets
can be purchases either on
line at http:shop.afge910.com.
or by using an on line link
provided by

WOF/OOF
Royals
Mavericks
Sporting KC

AFGE Local 910 KCVA

www.AFGE910.com

Coaching
Meeting/
Fact Findings

AWOL? Really?

New On line Store

Lunch and Learn Dates:
June 11th  Tuesday

September 19th Thursday 
December  4th Wednesday

For additional information about 
anything in this newsletter please 
reach out by calling 816-922-2040


